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With the buzz of bees and the wattle in full bloom the home is busy with garden activity, BBQ’s and pets ....


The facility chooks are in full lay, we are selling our fertile eggs and have an incubator on the way via eBay so we can sell day old chicks. All this to raise funds for our planned outdoor bowling green fund! 


Yep! A bowling green is planned in a garden setting that will be interactive with a quiet area that will be known as Harry’s Hill, Garden chimes, a water feature and a Lavender labyrinth.  The Men Meet Mob have collaborated with Lifestyle and Maintenance staff in a project that will beautify an area that has long needed a little something.


A trade table is stationed in the Main entrance with the wares of the creative folk, funds raised will go towards the garden. The proposed plans are on display next to the trade table .We are open to offers of help, so don’t hesitate in tracking the Lifestyle team down to see what you can do. 


The Resident Art Collective  have  Art trip planned, armed with sketch pads and charcoal we are to visit Marg Block’s Boot garden for a sketch and Morning tea. This group is also working on poured paint commission requested by the VT Community House. 


BBQ time - smell of snags and onions never fails to raise appetites and bring people out doors. We are requesting that all beware of the sun as even on cooler days the UV rating is high- please wear your hat and drink lots of water.  


��



























